
 

MEMO 

 
To:  NCRA Board of Directors 

 

From:  Executive Director Stogner 

 

Date:  February 14, 2018 

 

Subject:  Agenda Item E.5 - Workshop – NCRA Strategic Plan and the Development 

of NCRA Legislation for 2018 

 

 

On January 31, 2018 Dir. McCowen made a presentation to the CTC regarding NCRA’s Strategic 

Plan document approved by the NCRA Board of Directors on January 10. 

 

I have also attached CTC’s comments regarding the Strategic Plan. 

 

These documents will be the subject of a workshop, in conjunction with our February 14 meeting, 

that will include a discussion of legislation that will be introduced by North Coast State Senator 

Mike McGuire.  

 

 

 


